
Candidate Statement: Pablo Rodriguez for ccNSO Council 
 
Dear ccNSO community members, 
 
I am honored to submit my candidacy for the ccNSO Council. As an experienced 
professional within the domain of internet governance and country code top-level 
domain (ccTLD) management, I bring a deep commitment to advancing the mission 
and goals of the ccNSO. My diverse background in policy development, technical 
coordination, and community engagement enables me to contribute effectively to the 
dynamic and evolving ccTLD landscape. 
 

● Experience and Commitment 
 

For over a decade, I have been actively involved in the internet governance 
ecosystem, working alongside stakeholders from diverse sectors to ensure the 
stability, security, and resilience of the DNS. My role in various working groups, 
including IGLC, GRC, PGA WG, SOPC, Fellowship Selection Committee, Travel 
Funding, Triage Committee and CSC most recently, has allowed me to develop a 
nuanced understanding of the policy and operational challenges that ccTLD 
managers face. 
I am committed to promoting collaborative efforts that strengthen the global internet 
infrastructure while ensuring that the voices of ccTLD managers, especially those 
from underrepresented regions, are heard and reflected in policy decisions. I believe 
in fostering transparent and inclusive dialogue that empowers all members to 
participate actively in the decision-making process. 
 


